
 
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

OPEN FORUM FORM 

To be added to the queue for Open Forum, please fill out the Open Forum Form and 
submit it to the Academic Senate's Administrative Assistant before the meeting.

Options for delivering your public comment include making your own statement or 
asking a colleague to read your statement when recognized, or emailing your 
statement in advance to nhaworth@santarosa.edu, to be read by the Administrative 
Assistant.

Date:  

Name: 

Department: 

Topic:  

Not to exceed 3 minutes per person or 10 minutes per topic.
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